
 
 
 

 

Wednesday 13th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 5 Inter School Multi Sport Festival 

 
We are pleased to inform you, after liaising with Premier Education and West 
Lindsey Leisure Centre, that the children of Year 5 will be participating in an Inter 

School Multi Sport Festival on Friday 17th November 2023. Children will be competing 
against other school to win competitions, which in turn will lead to prizes for the 
winning teams.  
 
This has been a very popular event with other school in the past across Lincolnshire; 
I am incredibly excited for our children to take part in this event! 
 
The event will start on Friday 17th November 2023 at 09:45 and will run until 11:45. 
The year 6 children will walk from school up to the Leisure Centre to the 
competition. Once this has finished, children will walk back down to school. 
 
Children will need to come in their PE kit for the whole day. They do not need to get 
changed at school or at the Leisure Centre. Please ensure that your child comes with 
a water bottle. They will be back at school for lunchtime, therefore a pack up is not 
needed if your child has a school dinner. 
 
No jewellery should be worn throughout the event.  
 
If you require any further information about the event, please do not hesitate to 
come and find me on the KS2 playground at drop off and pick up times.  
 
We thank you in advance for your support in your child’s physical education. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr J Holland  
PE lead – Castle Wood Academy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


